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Dear Parents 
I would like to wish all our families a wonderful Christmas and a 
happy and healthy new year. We look forward to seeing you in 
2020!  Our next newsletter will be sent out on 10

th
 January.  

 

 
 
 
Stars of the Week! 
Congratulations to the Stars of the week– wonderful work and 
attitudes shown; what brilliant role models we have in our 
school. 
 
6R Harry O’Neil  
6R Millie Feast  
6E Issac Curmi  
6E Hannah Chapman   
5JS Georgina O’Connell  
5JS Joshua Moore  
5GS Solomon Thompson  
5GS Emilio Williams  
4N Mollie Bowen   
4N  Izzy Park  
4C  Layla Bury  
4C  Josiah Brick  
3E  Malachy McKenna  
3E  Layla Hoogesteger  
3C  Jack Everett  
3C  Malina Clapuci  
 
Golden Book! 
The following children were put into the Golden Book for 
amazing work that has astonished, astounded and amazed their 
teachers. Huge congratulations to the following children: 
Joshua Moore 
Finn Bunter 
Penny Bunter 
Florrie Whales 
Joseph Pereira 
Miss Norton 
Izzy Park 
Rufus Teeuw 
Henley Olds 
Anabel Fraser 
Elliot White 
Elysia Batterbee 
Izzy Park (again!) 
Layla Bury 
Phoebe Fuller 

Jacob Carrington Smith 
 
Attendance Cup 
6R won the attendance cup for their attendance last week, 
with an attendance of 98.62% - Well done! 
 
Thursday 19th December 2019-Friday 3rd January 
2020— Christmas Holiday  
Monday 6th January 2020—Children return to School for 
Spring Term 
 
Celebration Assembly  
On Tuesday 17

th
 December at 9:00am we had our end of 

term celebration assembly. Thank you to all who came to 
celebrate the achievements of pupils this term.   
 
Finally, a huge thank you to all the staff at Old Catton Junior 
School. They work tirelessly to make our school a special 
place and I wish them all a relaxing and happy Christmas 
with their families and friends.  
 
I hope you all have a great Christmas holiday! 
 
Mrs K Connelly. 
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